
Primary 1 - Have a go board! – September 2025 
In Primary 1, we encourage the children to have a go! Below are activities which your child could have a go, when at home this month. 

Literacy 
These are the phonemes we will be working on this month. Have a go at practising them at home. 

 
 

 

 
 
See the accompanying sheet for letter formation. 

Numeracy 

  
Under the sea counting 

  
Ladybird Spots 

  
Helicopter Rescue 

 

Please encourage your child to count from 0 to 

20 and back from 10 to 0 each day at home.  

Harmony 
Discuss together types of animals you find on a farm. Can you name the 

animals and their young? 

 

Lunches 
Please select your child's lunch at home on 

the app. This can be done 3 weeks in advance. 

Also, if you child is having a packed lunch, 

please select this option on the app. 

 



 
Here are the common words we are learning. 

 

a  at the 

it in I 

an is  
Please practise these at home to help your child with their reading.  
Remember to play the games provided to help your child recognise the common words. 

 

          
 
 
Encourage your child to spell out a word each day, t a p = tap. Have a go!  

Dates for your diary  

Dumfries House Farm Trip 

 
As part of our Harmony Learning 

the children will be going to 

Dumfries House farm. 

P1H will visit on Friday 26th of 

September 

P1L will visit on Friday 3rd of 

October. 

We would ask parents to pay £5 

through Parent Pay towards the 

cost of the trip. 

More details will follow. 

 

Class Assembly 
Our assembly will be on 

Wednesday 22nd of October at 

11am in the Barony Hall. 

Returning of Forms 
Please could all forms be returned to school as 

soon as possible in your child’s homework folder. 

Please return your child’s homework folder each 

day. Thank you. 


